E School of Public Health-Bloomington

As important renovations continue to the School of Public Health-Bloomington, we
want you to know about a brief electrical outage that might affect your work.

Effective 8 a.m. on Monday, March 17, electricity to the building will be
turned off. The planned outage is expected to last until noon that same day, but
please plan for a longer stretch so as to protect equipment and items that rely on
electricity—particularly machines that provide refrigeration.

go.iu.edu/sphb-renovation

Please plan for this outage, as we do not want it to cause you undue
inconvenience. We are sorry for any disruption that it causes and are grateful for
your patience as we all navigate the challenges of ongoing building
improvements.
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